HPW 102 “THE HEALTHY AMERICAN”
does not meet the first week of classes.  
You should have received an e-mail stating this and asking you to go get a clicker.  Please check your UWSP e-mail for this notification.

Our first meeting(s) will be Monday, September 8 for section 2 OR Wednesday, October 10 for section 1.
					Dr. Kelly Schoonaert
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